		Online safety during COVID-19: guidance & organisations






		It can be tricky keeping on top of the new online safeguarding guidance and resources being published to support you during COVID-19.






		Our latest blog post signposts to key guidance, reporting routes, and organisations that can support you and the families you work with.






		






		Video chat during isolation: new for parents and carers






		Professionals and parents and carers have told us that children are using video-chatting apps and sites to access learning and keep in touch with friends and family. 






		Two new Parent Info articles look at some of the things parents and carers should think about to make sure their child's experience of video chat is safe and fun:
· Video chatting: a guide for parents and carers of primary school-age children
· Video chatting: a guide for parents and carers of secondary school-age children






